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Frost & Sullivan recognizes CenturyLink with Asia
Pacific Hybrid IT Strategy Award for the second

consecutive year
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July 20, 2016
CenturyLink received the 2016 Asia Pacific Hybrid IT Strategy Award for the second consecutive
year from Frost & Sullivan, a global growth consulting firm. The award, based on Frost &
Sullivan's in-depth research and careful evaluation, recognizes CenturyLink's outstanding ability
to deliver an integrated and comprehensive hybrid IT portfolio that includes cloud, colocation,
managed hosting, network and managed services to meet rising demands for highly automated,
efficient, reliable and flexible IT services.
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